
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs K Bones at kbones@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek 
assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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13 February 2020 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 

PARIS TRIP - 13-17 July 2020 
 

Thank you for supporting the trip to Paris, taking place in July 2020.  Itinerary plans are being 
finalised and we are all looking forward to the trip with great excitement.  
 
This is a reminder that payments should be kept up-to-date as per the payment schedule below as 
we are invoiced by the tour operator on a regular basis. Failure to provide these payments on time 
may result in your child being removed from the trip, unless you have made specific alternative 
arrangements with me.  
 
Payment due by: 
 
29th November 2019  £100  Deposit  
31st December 2019  £100  
31st January 2020   £100 
28th February 2020   £100 
31st March 2020   £110    Final Balance 
 
All payments are to be made via ParentMail where you will also find the option to pay the balance in 
full before the final payment date if you wish.  
 
Once again, I would like to take the opportunity to reiterate the Parental Agreement that you have 
signed which states that you understand your child’s place on this trip is subject to their behaviour, 
attendance and attitude to learning at school. 
 
I will be contacting you in due course regarding a Parent Information Evening, where we will confirm 
the itinerary and you will be given more practical information about the trip. In the meantime, please 
ensure your child has an up-to-date passport and European Health Insurance Card by the beginning 
of June 2020, since this is when I will need to give your child’s full details to the tour operator.  
Please be aware that to avoid complications on the journey, your child must have at least 6 months 
left on their passport in order to be allowed entry into France.  
 
For further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs S Hatton  
Subject Leader French & Trip Leader 
shatton@buckinghamschool.org  

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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